

Newsletter: December, 2016 www.ArtistGuildShrewsbury.com

Next Meeting: January 9, 6:45

Patti Kelly, Monday, January 9th

Patti's presentation will include a short painting demonstration about the method of deconstructing real objects to abstraction.

Happy Holidays to all and Best Wishes for a Happy New Year!

Please consider that facebook postings are limited to AGS members and their art related functions, information and business.

On Tuesday mornings from 9 to 11:30, Elaine and Liz get together to paint at the Shrewsbury Senior Center. They would like to invite other members of the art guild to join in. It's a great place to paint and socialize especially in the cold winter months. It's an informal group, bring your own supplies whatever medium you work in.

Submission of and approval for a grant from the Shrewsbury Cultural Council, (\$400) was recently applied for and obtained.

Chairperson: Sue Fleishman
Co-Chair: Fern Nissim
Membership & Treasury: Chris
Anderson
Programs Chair: Bob Wilson
Website & Publicity: Joseph Rice
Secretary: Lori Aberg
Newsletter: Jenn Falcon
Member at Large: Ralph Parente
Exhibits Co-Chair: Cindy Staub
Exhibits Co-Chair: Melissa Maglio

Steering Committee:

Now showing:

At the Credit Union: "Cozy and Warm" now to January 31
At Saint Vincent Medical Group: 4th show displaying works
from:Mary Dunn, Marg Needels, Jack Kennedy, Helen Garcia, Joseph
Rice and Kay Vuona now to March 8, 2017

Upcoming:

At the Worcester Public Library: AGS show February 1 through the 28th, 2017

Entry At the Worcester Public Library:

Due to small space, paintings/photographs will be limited to a maximum size of 16 X 20 inches, small sculpture and pottery pieces will be allowed.

Frames are not necessary but artwork needs to have a stiff backing. Approximately 50 pieces will be shown and may not include nudes, political themes, or religious subjects.

We have secured a wonderful new venue and details will be coming from the exhibit committee soon.

People who have exhibits currently, or in the near future:

-Steven Faucher and other artists - Holiday Art Show at Gallery Seven, Maynard, Ma November 22 to December 30. The artist reception is Saturday, December 3 from 6 - 8 http://gallerysevenmaynard.com/gallery/upcoming-exhibitions/

- Linda Lee Johnson will exhibit her most recent and best oil paintings, about 50 works in all, at Briarwood Continuing Care Retirement Community during the month of January. The opening is 2-4 p.m. on Sunday, January 8. The paintings usually involve people interacting--in cities, parks, stores, homes and other locations. She also includes some portraits. The name of the show is Linda Lee Johnson: Characterizations in Oil

Briarwood Continuing Care Retirement Community is located at 65 Briarwood Circle, Worcester, MA 01606. Turn on Briarwood Circle from Mountain Street East. There is an exit for it from I-190 at exit 2.

-Suzanne Foxwell is having a display at Cafe Noir in Shrewsbury. Paintings will be there through the end of January, and if anyone would like to stop by and take a look, I am sure Cafe Noir would be delighted to have them. I selected this particular series to show because the colors were nice and warm for the winter. For the most part they are water based oils and acrylic.